
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome back to a brand-new school year at Ozona Elementary School! We are thrilled to have 
our students back in the classrooms, filling our halls with energy, laughter, and the excitement of 
learning. Whether your child is returning or joining us for the first time, we are committed to 
making this a positive, productive, and successful year for every student. 

As we begin the year, we want to highlight one of the most important keys to your child’s 
academic success: good attendance. When students attend school regularly, they are more likely 
to keep up with daily lessons, participate actively, build strong relationships with their teachers 
and peers, and achieve higher academic outcomes. Each day of learning builds upon the last, and 
even a few absences can make it harder for students to stay on track. 

Here are a few ways you can support strong attendance this year: 

 Establish a regular evening and morning routine to help your child feel ready for each 
school day. 

 Schedule appointments and family trips outside of school hours whenever possible. 
 Stay in touch with your child’s teacher and let us know if there are barriers preventing 

regular attendance—we're here to help! 

We believe that every student deserves the opportunity to thrive, and your support plays a vital 
role in that success. Let’s work together to make this year one of growth, achievement, and great 
attendance! 

Thank you for being a valued part of our school community. We look forward to a fantastic year 
ahead. 

 


